
From: Maxine Sheets-Johnstone msj@uoregon.edu
Subject: Vacation Rentals

Date: July 12, 2017 at 3:00 PM
To: cityhall@YachatsMail.org

To the City Council re Vacation Rentals:

We strongly support limiting the number of vacation rentals
in Yachats—and by extension both recognizing permanent residents
of Yachats and preserving Yachats as a village and not a resort.

We also strongly urge the Council to implement ways of holding
owners responsible for noise and parking violations, whether by
assessing them excessive fines that affect their well-being as
the noise and parking violations affect the well-being of their
neighbors or whether by revoking their vacation rental contract
with the city altogether.

Maxine Sheets-Johnstone
Bert Johnstone
330 King St.


